New Zealand

Human Rights

FOREIGN AFFAIRS & TRADE Universal Periodic Review

New Zealand's 3rd Universal Periodic Review in the United Nations Human Rights
Council will take place in early 2019. The New Zealand Government will submit a
national report in October 2018 covering a broad range of current human rights
Issues Iin New Zealand. We would like our communities to be involved in this

process and to share your views on human rights issues that are important for you.

We invite you to participate in a consultation session to share your views on current

human rights issues in New Zealand. Sessions will be held in the following locations:

WELLINGTON// Wednesday 14 February (10am - 12pm] o
Rutherford House, RHLT2, 33 Bunny Street

AUCKLAND// Monday 19 February (10am - 12pm)] Q
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade, Level é, 139 Quay Street o

KAITAIA// Tuesday 20 February (10am - 12pm) o
Te Ahu Centre, Corner State Highway 1 and Mathews Avenue

ROTORUA// Tuesday 27 February (10am - 12pm]
Rydges Hotel, 272 Fenton Street, Glenholme o Q

NELSON// Friday 2 March (12pm - 2pm)
Rutherford Hotel, Trafalgar Square

CHRISTCHURCH// Monday 5 March (10.30am - 12.30pm) Q |
Rydges Hotel, 30 Latimer Square

DUNEDIN// Tuesday 6 March (9.30 - 11.30am)
Otago Museum, 419 Great King Street Q

GISBORNE// Monday 12 March (10.30am - 12.30pm]
Emerald Hotel, 13 Gladstone Road

Please visit mfat.govt.nz/upr2019 or contact UPR2019f@mfat.govt.nz if you have any queries.
We look forward to seeing you there.

REGISTRATION IS NOW LIVE AT WWW.UPR2019.CO.NZ




